
Mr Davies, 

Let me take this opportunity to say thank you to 

the parent that made the new wooden planter 

at the main entrance. This will replace the old, 

rotten planter that was donated by year 6 leav-

ers in 2010. We will transfer the plaque to the 

new planter to remind us of their gift.  

Thank you again to our PTA, who donated mon-

ey to fund 2 new interactive whiteboard for Ma-

ple and Silver birch classes. These will be in-

stalled today. 

Mr Davies 

Belong     Believe     Become 

Letters home this week 

-Operation Christmas Child 

Halloween Disco 

We are looking forward to seeing the children on Friday 26th October from 4pm-5pm for the Halloween Disco at school. There is a 

Prize for Best Dressed Halloween Theme Fancy Dress. Nursery children must be accompanied by an adult. 

I hope you will be able to join us at 

10am in Church on Wednesday.  The 

service will be led by Pat Wood and 

the children have some wonderful 

songs to perform.  

Any donations of food items can be 

left in the school office.  The dona-

tions will be given to the Rainbow 

Centre in Scarborough. 

    Harvest Festival 

       19.10.18 

Training Day Reminder 
Please note that Monday 5th  
November is a staff training day.  
School will reopen on Tuesday 6th  
November at 8.45am. 

Healthy Futures Event 

Is a community information event held in conjunction with Snainton School on Wednesday 24th October from 3.30-6.30pm at  

Snainton Village Hall.  This is an opportunity to see demonstrations from 4pm from the mountain rescues team, cooking, exercise and 

there is a children’s cycling trial course from 5-6pm (bring your own bike).  Get a simple health check and chat with organisations.  



PTA 

Bonus ball  
Number 38 
The winner was Julie Hunt who won £19.00. 
 
There are still some numbers available.  If anyone 
would like to join please see Miss Nicholson 
(cook) or Mrs Mathewson. 

Next week 
Mr Davies will be in school on 
Wednesday, Thursday and  
Friday. 

Future dates 

24th Oct—Healthy Future Event (Village Hall) 

25th Oct—Harvest Festival  10am (St Stephen’s 

Church) 

26th Oct—Open afternoon and Achievement Assem-

bly from 2:30pm 

26th Oct—Halloween Disco 4pm—5pm 

26th Oct—Break up for Half Term 

5th Nov—Staff Training Day 

6th Nov—School re-opens at 8.45am 

6th Nov—Influenza programme Reception to Year 6 

16th Nov—Non uniform day for Children in need 

Open Afternoon and Achievement Assembly 

Please join us in school on Friday for our open afternoon and achieve-

ment assembly.  From 2.30pm until 3pm come through the main door 

to your child(rens) classroom and take the opportunity to look  at your 

child(rens) books and discuss there work.  Achievement assembly will 

commence at 3pm. 

Schools cross country  Years 1,2,5 and 6 Cross Country  will take place 

on the 23rd October at Scarborough 6th Form College from 4.30pm 

and Year 3 and 4 on the 25th October. If your child would like to take 

part you can get a running number form Mrs Mathewson. 

Trophies 
Please can all school trophies be returned to the 
school office on Monday 22nd October 2018. 

Head Lice 
There has been a reported case of head lice in 
school.  Please can you check your children’s hair to 
try and eradicate this. 


